

# Site Council Agenda

September 17th

**Members present:**

- Parents: Alyssa Alloway, Sara Pohrman, **Tracey Flannel**, Michael Patin
- Students: **Eli Lofgren, Taylor Ramirez**
- Voting staff members: Brad Cook, **Tabitha Day, Kym Duncan, Damon Messer, Kate Poland, Erin Voelker, Amanda Williams, Crystal Ginger, Allison Leepin, Amari Thomas, Breanne Carlisle**
- Non-voting staff members present:

Agenda Item	Notes/Outcome
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Introductions</li> <li>● What is Site Council                             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ <a href="#">charter</a>--changes</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Need to add link to Charter once it has been finalized.</li> <li>● Site Council Charter was approved by the body</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● <a href="#">Pamphlet</a> re-visit                             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Talk about distribution</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Brad just needs new pic and ready to go                             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ To be dist. in boxes and at parent nights, etc.</li> </ul> </li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Request for funds form review</li> <li>● Science training</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Added follow-up presentation (or Google Form)</li> <li>● No current information on where the funds for the science training are coming from</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● <a href="#">Budget</a> breakdown- <a href="#">request form</a></li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Waiting for numbers still</li> </ul>
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Committees?</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>●</li> </ul>
<p><b>Next Meeting: October 15th, 7:15-8:15</b></p>	

Follow up/Action Item	Timeline	Person Responsible
Budget update		Erin
Photo for pamphlet		Brad
Link to Charter		Tabitha